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16/05/2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Parental Music Survey 

 
The RGS is extremely proud of its long-standing musical traditions and the extensive co-curricular programme run 
by the Music Department which enables an impressive array of musical performances throughout the academic 
year, including showcase concerts, annual Carol Service, various choral performances, House Music Competition, 
‘Jazz in the Quad’ and a large-scale annual Musical Production.   
 
The Music Department is keen to create a register of 'musical' parents who could be called on to perform in 
ensembles if and when necessary, provide music talks or workshops to A Level students, judge music competitions, 
become involved with the Stage Management, Lighting and Sound Team (SMLS) and/or Musical productions.   
 
If you are interested in volunteering your skills in any of the above to the Music Department, please complete the 
following  form:- Parental Music Survey - May 2024 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Natasha Jashari 

Director of Music 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeD3SveSntMITG7ZaDyWHt-PNHz6YmUFgUY2GHB7iWk11Vrbw/viewform

